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19th July 2021  
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Please be advised that over the weekend we have been notified of positive covid cases, 
confirmed by PCR tests, in both of the classes that are currently isolating. These are in 
addition to the confirmed cases we began the isolation period for.   
 
Because the children have not been in school since Tuesday there are no additional steps 
to take and, if they are well, the children in Bradley and Templar will be able to return to 
school on Friday at the end of the 10 day period of self-isolation; returning to their usual 
activities outside of school and can attend school for the final day. Please refer to the letter 
sent at the beginning of the isolation period for further clarification.   
 
The remaining classes in school, Forde and Courtenay, remain unaffected at this time and 
should attend school as normal.  
 
I will communicate any further updates as soon as I have them.  
 
I thank all parents for their support and please be assured that we will do everything we 
can to create some fun memories this week both virtually and in school to send 
the children safely into the summer holidays. If you require a chrome book so that your 
child can join the google meets with their class please let us know.  
 
If you have any questions or require any support please do not hesitate to contact the 
school. 
 
Best wishes  
 
Mrs Edwards  

Head of Academy  

All Saints Marsh C of E Academy Newton Abbot  
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